
No. MMDSL/CMADP/1/2024(1) Dated: 13/08/2024

 
Notice

In response to the applications received for Chief Minister’s Affordable Drug Programme ( CMADP)  this is
to inform that the Corporation (MMDSL) has scheduled a Interview with you on 20th August, 2024  at
2.30PM tentatively.
 
The link for the meeting will be updated in the MMDSL website. You are hereby being requested to check
the website for further instructions.
 
The meeting can be attended online or offline.

Shri Ramkumar S
Managing Director

Copy to: 1. DHS(MI) for information & to attend the meeting.
2. DHS(MCH & FW) for information & to attend the meeting.
3. DHS(R) for information & to attend the meeting.
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